
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

School Art Gallery Opens! 

The school cordially invites all parents to an exhibition of your children’s art. This unique 

event will be held in our own art gallery – the Junior Hall. 

Just like other gallery openings, the children’s original artwork will be framed and 

catalogued allowing parents to browse and view the mini-masterpieces. By staging this 

event, we are aiming to develop the children’s understanding of the value of art in our 

lives whilst raising funds for the school.  

The school art gallery will be open to parents on Tuesday 21st May 2019 from 3.30pm 

until 5.00pm. The children will have the opportunity throughout the day to visit the 

gallery with their class, but may also accompany parents after school. There will be the 

opportunity for you to view and purchase your child’s work either on the day or during 

the week following the exhibition. Copies of your child’s work can also be made and 

framed.  For those of you who cannot attend but still wish to purchase your child’s 

artwork, please return the slip below, to order your child’s picture. Please ensure you 

include the correct change. 

The children are very excited about showing you their work and we look forward to 

seeing you at the gallery!  

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Smithson 
(Art Coordinator)  
________________________________________________________________________
______ 
 
 
I wish to order the following picture(s) at £8.00 per picture: 
 
Name:________________________________ 
 
Class: _________________ 


